From:

Steve Langlois

To:

Ullrich, Elizabeth

Cc:

David Durkee

Subject:

[External_Sender] Change of Requested NRC License Type

Date:

Monday, June 04, 2018 4:11:47 PM

Attachments:

NRC letter - 06-04-2018.pdf

Betsy,

Thanks again for getting back to me. As requested, please find the attached letter stating that we wish to file for a Broad Scope C license, instead of the Broad Scope B license.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Steve

Steven R. Langlois B.S., M.S.
Director of Environmental Health & Safety
Connecticut College
270 Mohegan Avenue
New London, CT 06320
860-439-2252
(Fax) 860-439-2542
(Cell) 860-625-5268

Rec'd. in LAT-06/07/2018

608770

06-09241-02

MASS/RGNI MATERIALS-002



CONNECTICUT COLLEGE

4 June 2018

Betsy Ullrich Senior Health Physicist USNRC Region I 2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Ms. Ullrich,

This letter is to document our telephone conversation earlier this afternoon, regarding the type of license we need.

As I mentioned, Connecticut College is highly unlikely to have the need to posses any radionuclide in quantities greater than allowed in 10 CFR 33.100, Schedule A. Therefore, I'm requesting that our application be amended to file for a Type C Broad Scope License instead of the Type B.

Thank you again for your assistance with our application, and please contact me if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Steven R. Langlois

Director of Environmental Health & Safety